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NEWSLETTER                                 

The Sixpenny Handley and Chalke Valley Practice                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Web Site: www.sixpennydocs.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Latest Government Initiative 

The Department of Health has stipulated that from March 2016 all patients 

should have a named GP.  They hope that by doing this patients will be reassured 

that there is someone at the Practice who has overall responsibility for their 

health.  By doing this it is thought that there will be less chance of differing 

opinion creating delays in treatment, or worse still falling completely through the 

net.  This doesn’t change the way that you can get an appointment to see a GP, 

nor will it stop you seeing a different GP on different occasions.  If you would like 

to know who your named GP is please ask when you are next contacting the 

surgery.  The receptionists will be able to tell you.  If you would rather have 

someone else, then please drop us a brief note stating your name, date of birth, 

first line of address and who you would like as your named GP.  We will amend 

your records accordingly. 

 

 

Out of Hours Primary Care Paediatric Service 
 

This is running from 6pm to 10pm, Monday to Friday, and 4pm to 8pm, Saturdays 

and Sundays. 

The purpose of the pilot is to provide an alternative to A&E for parents with 

unwell children. The timing of the pilot opening hours has been matched with 

peaks in A&E attendance to maximise the potential for this pilot to show benefits 

in a reduction in inappropriate A&E attendances of children into SFT. The focus of 

this pilot is very much as an extension of GP services but exclusively for children 

and at times when there is demand but GP surgeries are closed. 

  

 

Sixpenny Handley Surgery 

Dean Lane, Sixpenny Handley 

Salisbury Wiltshire SP5 5PA 

Telephone: 01725 552500 

Fax: 01725 552029 
 

Doves Meadow Surgery 

Broad Chalke 

Salisbury Wiltshire SP5 5EL 

Telephone: 01722 780282 

Fax: 01722 780041 
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Patient Participation Group 
 

We have a Patient Participation Group which runs currently on a virtual footing.  

We send regular but infrequent emails asking for comment and advice on 

potential changes to the Practice. We would like to have more members of this 

group representing all sections of the Practice, including those people who 

seldom visit us. If you are interested please email us at sppg@nhs.net or contact 

Jan West at the Surgery. 

 
 

 

 

Useful Telephone Numbers 

 

Sixpenny Handley Dispensary 01725 552589 (12 – 3pm) 

 

District Nurses 01725 552792 

 

Out of Hours 111 

 

Useful web sites 

 

www.sixpennydocs.co.uk  The Practice website 

 

www.nhs.uk   NHS Choices – a web site for health advice 

 

www.fitfortravel.nhs.uk – for travellers 


